
Exhibit 

 

At 6:00 a.m. on June 19, a technical issue resulted in the preemption of the first five minutes and 

thirty seconds of Outback Adventures.  The station re-aired the entire episode on June 27.  

Because the preemption was unexpected, station personnel did not make an on-air announcement 

of the rescheduled episode.   

 

On July 10, the station’s program provider did not include the E/I logo in the episode of This Old 

House Trade School. The station re-aired the episode on July 17.  Because this technical issue 

was unexpected, station personnel did not make an on-air announcement of the rescheduled 

episode.   
 

 


